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LOGITECH EUROPE S.A. COMPLIANCE WITH THE WASTE ELECTRICAL AND
ELECTRONIC EQUIPMENT (WEEE) EUROPEAN DIRECTIVE

Dear Partner

The European Union Waste Electrical and Electronic Equipment (WEEE) Directive (2002/96/EC)
which sets collection, recycling and recovery targets for Electrical and Electronic goods placed on the
EU Market has been implemented into national legislations of the EU member states.

According to the European Directive, the national WEEE legislation shall make producers of electrical
and electronic equipment responsible for the collection and recycling of such waste equipment and
Logitech wishes to share with you how we meet our obligations under this Directive.

Logitech is committed to strict compliance with all applicable laws and regulations, including
European and Member State WEEE legislation and therefore, Logitech complies with the WEEE
Directive requirements and, where it is made possible by national legislation, Logitech is registered
directly with the National WEEE registry and/or National WEEE scheme and takes direct financial and
administrative responsibility for WEEE reporting, recovery and recycling of all Logitech branded retail
products placed on the relevant national market.

In addition, all Logitech branded retail products fully comply with the marking requirements of the
WEEE Directive and resulting national regulations and therefore display the crossed-out wheelie bin
symbol on the product.

In addition, Logitech is an active member of the European Recycling Platform (ERP) which is a pan-
European WEEE compliance scheme setup in 2002 to ensure a cost-effective implementation of the
national WEEE schemes administered directly by ERP. Logitech’s membership of ERP is your
assurance that Logitech branded retail product benefits from the most cost effective WEEE scheme
within the countries in which ERP currently operates.

Logitech’s preference remains, where possible, to continue to operate within the relevant ERP
national scheme, but where ERP does not operate in a specific country then Logitech has become a
member of an efficiently operated and recognised National WEEE scheme which will allow us to take
direct producer responsibility for the Member State in which that scheme operates.

Logitech remains dedicated to ensuring a continued successful implementation of this program and
any additional questions on this subject may be emailed to ww_compliance @logitech.com .
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